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'
February 27, 1990

.

Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Director
office of Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

. Washington, DC- 20555

Subject:. ' Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Technical Specification Amendment Withdrawal
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295 and 50-30A

References:-(a) October 31, 1989, letter from G. E. Trzyna to
T. E. Murley

(b) December 8, 1988, letter from G. E. Trzyna to
T. E. Murley

Dear Dr. Murley:

Comonwealth Edison requested Technical Specification Amendments in
references (a) and (b). With the recent implementation of our Technical
Specification Improvement Project, Commonwealth Edison is applying higher
standards-for the technical and administrative quality of our submittals. A
recent review of the submittals made prior to the implementation of these
improvement efforts, by members of your staff as well as Commonwealth Edison,
indicates that the quality of=these submittals does not meet the expectations
of our company and your staff. Therefore, Commonwealth Edison requests that
these applications for Technical Specification Amendments be withdrawn at this
time.

Commonwealth Edison will be making new requests for Technical
Specification Amendments in these areas in the future utilizing our new
guidelines to assure that submittals meet our improved standards. Please
direct any questions regarding this matter to this office.
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Very truly yours,
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Nuclear Li ensing Administrator
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